Emerson Joseph Addison
17210 Maple Hill Drive
Northville, MI 48168
248-348-5401
emerson.addison@gmail.com

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE
31 August, 2018

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing Permit Appeal for MI-035-2R-0034 in the matter of
UIC Class IT Permit MI-035-2R-0034, Holcomb 1-22, Appeal No. UIC 18-05, were served by
Electronic Mail (email) the following persons, on the day of 10 August, 2018 at 4:17 p.m.:

* Bill Myler, President, Muskegon Development Company
billmyler@muskegondevelopment.com
1425 S. Mission Rd
Mt. Pleasant, MI 48858
989-772-4900

* David Bell, Lead Engineer, Muskegon Development Company
davidbell@muskegondevelopment.com
1425 S. Mission Rd
Mt. Pleasant, MI 48858
989-772-4900

Additionally, I personally spoke with Bill Myler, President of Muskegon Development Company on 13
August, 2018 to verify that he had received the Permit Appeal.

Date: 31 August, 2018

Sincerely,

Emerson Joseph Addison
17210 Maple Hill Drive
Northville, MI 48168

emerson.addison@gmail.com
248-348-5401
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